March 14, 2019

Mayor, Chris Peabody & Brockton Councillors Municipality of Brockton 100 Scott Street, P.O. Box 68 Walkerton, ON NOG 2V0



Dear Mayor Peabody & Brockton Councillors

RE: Walkerton Flowerbed Revitalization

The Walkerton Horticulture Society would like to bring to your attention, the Walkerton municipal flowerbed located at the intersection of Yonge and Colborne Street often referred to as the "Y" or the 'Lutheran Flowerbed'.

It has been approximately 17 years since any major work has been done in the flowerbed and thus is now in need of upgrading and refurbishment.

The Walkerton Horticulture Society is asking the Municipality of Brockton to consider partnering with our group to rejuvenate this flowerbed with a new design of colourful, interesting plants and shrubs. This flowerbed is located in a highly visible location entering our downtown area.

The Walkerton Horticulture Society is seeking your assistance with funding and support to enhance the outdoor beautification of this flowerbed. We foresee this project to be completed in the fall of 2020 to allow for planning, budgeting and planting and thus be in full colour splendor to welcome visitors for Walkerton's 150th Birthday in 2021.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our group at the number below. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely

Nancy Bajurny, President

Walkerton Horticulture Society

Box 1628

Walkerton, ON N0G 2V0

Tel. 519-881-0123